Anthony Teehan called Ward 2 about his concerns on the Application for the Sound Level Variances -Wabasha
Brewery.He wants you to know the following experience he’s had with this business:

-the music is so loud in nature

-noise exceeds the allowed decibels

-lives half a block away and still extremely loud that he can hear from that far

-it’s a rock band so it’s super loud

-there’s a lot of other bands to play that’s not intrusive to the neighbors

-not in a commercial district

-they had a dj there at one point and as the night fell, the sound level went up

He hopes that you would consider these when making your decision and maybe point that out to the applicant. He
doesn’t expect a returned phone call.


http://www.stpaul.gov/mfb
http://www.stpaul.gov/myt
http://www.stpaul.gov/mtw
http://www.stpaul.gov/mgd
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